
Sincerely 

James Thigpen 
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To: Human Resources 

From: James Thigpen 

Re: Resignation 

November 14, 2017 

I James Thigpen first of all would like to thank the BOE, Administration 

and the district 152 family for this opportunity to work in this great 

place. I've a got another great opportunity right now and so I'm 

informing you that my last day of employment will be November 21, 

2017 and again thanks so much for everything. 
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